
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

AQUATIC CENTRE FEASIBILITY STUDY 
The City of Corner Brook is seeking detailed proposals from architectural/ engineering consultants 
interested in the preparation of a Feasibility Study to assess the viability of constructing a new aquatic 
facility for the Corner Brook /Humber Valley Region.  

The purpose of the feasibility study is to undertake research and critical analysis to determine a solution 
to the existing and impending gaps in aquatic facilities in the Corner Brook/Humber Valley Region as a 
means to address the long term recreational needs of the community.  The study will include a cost 
analysis of the operational, capital and ongoing sustainability requirements; consider appropriate 
operational models and present a concept plan for an aquatics centre with a recommended location. 

Copies of the Request for Proposals can be obtained from the Community, Engineering, Development & 
Planning Department, Engineering Division located at 5 Park Street Corner Brook, NL or by calling 709 
637-1540 

Proposals must be submitted in sealed envelopes marked “City of Corner Brook –Proposal for Aquatic 
Centre Feasibility Study” and shall be delivered to the City Clerk’s office in the 2nd floor of City Hall at 5 
Park Street up to 12:00 noon local time on July 28, 2017.  

All proposals are subject to the terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal, the accompanying 
Terms of Reference, Scope of Work, and all other contract provisions or data that is incorporated. 
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